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This Week’s Learnersaurus Awards 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

27th –31st May—Half term School and 
Nursery Closed 

5th June—Nursery visit from Ark Mobile 
Farm 

12th June—School Sports Day 

14th June—Nursery Sports Day 

18th June—Year 2 visit to Whipsnade Zoo  

26 June—Year 1 visit to Paradise Wildlife 
Park 

28th June—Reception visit to Aldenham 
Country Park 

22nd July—Last day of term for Nursery 

Whole School Attendance for this year so  
far:  90.7 % 

Target for all children: 96% 

5 hours of learning time was 
lost due to lateness this week  

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 start at 
8.55am (doors open from 8.45am) 

Nursery starts at 8.30am (morning / all day) or 
12.30pm (afternoon) - please arrive on time as 
it’s just as important for Nursery as School to be 

punctual! 

Nursery Ibrahim Timothy 

Nursery Albie 

Owls Marco Daria 

Robins Elsa Ella R 

Squirrels Hafsa Piper 

Foxes Hirah Hadi 

Kingfishers Charlotte Yusuf 

Otters Leo Fatima K 

Language of the month (May):   

Albanian 

Value of the month:  

Respect 

A positive feeling or action shown towards 
someone 

Trips 

We have sent home letters for the school 
trips. Thank you for your responses and  

payments so far. A reminder that payments 
can be made via cash, cheque or on Arbor. 
Also a reminder that although the payment 
for the school trips is voluntary—without  

sufficient funds the trips may not be able to 
go ahead.  If you have not already paid and 
are able to contribute please do so as soon 

as possible.  

Please ensure you have let us know your 
child's lunch requests as we need to let the 

kitchen know.  

Lateness 

Please ensure children come into school and 
nursery on time. We have had several              

latecomers recently which could result in 
your child missing valuable learning time.  

Super Star Sports 

Will be running half term camps    during 
May at our school! Attached is their leaflet 
that should have all of the information you 
need. Please just scan the bar code or visit 
their    website for more information or to 

make your booking.  



 

 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING IN SCHOOL NEXT WEEK 
 

Nursery Next week we will be practising to recognise the number of objects in a small group 
without physically counting each item.  “Looking with our eyes to subitise, what do 
you see?” 

Reception Next week we are going to be learning all about snails, we will be reading the snail 
trail story and doing lots of fun activities linked to snails. In maths we will be      
starting to look at teen numbers (ten and some more) using a variety of equipment 
to help us with this.  

Year 1 Maths: look at the language of division through sharing 
English: learn about riddles and write our own animal riddles 
Geography: We will be looking back at the 4 countries and capitals of the UK 
D and T: We will be finishing our final moving pictures. 
PSHE : We will be  thinking about how special we all our, and also how our friends 
are special too.  

Year 2 Next Week: 
Maths: We will be looking at geometry  
English: We are going to be looking at reports (non-fiction) 
Topic: We are going to be continuing to build our model cars 

   Nursery        Reception  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 
 

 

 

  

Year 2 

This week we had a ‘Healthy Heroes’       
workshop where we discussed ways to keep 
our bodies healthy. In Maths, we have been   
learning about geometry, looking at 2D and 
3D shapes and lines of symmetry. In Art, we 
started to make our wire sculptures  

 
 

 

This week we wrote our own stories as part 
of our Hot Task and edited them with an 
adult. In Maths, we learnt how to twice as 
many was the same as 2 lots of something. 
In Geography, we found out what the capital 
city of Cardiff was like and in Computing, we 
used given algorithms 
to program floor       
robots to see where 
they would end up.  

This week we have looked at planting, how 
to care for our plants and the equipment 
that we need. We have   practised these 
skills and planted our sunflowers. In Maths, 
we have         continued with finding the 
missing part by counting on. We have    
started to write our own version of The 
Enormous Turnip, by 
changing the turnip to 
a     different vegetable 
and also some of the 
characters.  

 

We have continued retelling the story of 
Jack and the Beanstalk we are trying really 
hard to remember the order of what     
happens. We have painted, collaged and 
drew pictures of beanstalks, castles and 
giants.  

 

 



 

 

HOMEWORK  
CHALLENGES 

 
Please spend time with your child to   explore this week’s challenge. The teachers 

will talk to the children about what they have learnt at home every Friday.  

Nursery:  

The beanstalk was very tall. Can you find things in your house that is taller than you and 
things in your house that is shorter than you? You may like to plant some seeds of your own 

too.  

Reception: 

Can you find out any interesting facts about snails? You could write these facts down and 
bring it in to show everybody.  

Year 1: 

Please continue with the sound flashcards and phonic videos. Can you create a poster or        
leaflet about the United Kingdom. What are the 4 countries, capital cities and surrounding 

seas? Why not teach us some interesting facts about each of the countries?  

 

Year 2:   

Homework Challenge: Can you go on a 3D shape hunt around your house- you could take 
photographs and label the faces and vertices.  

 

 

School Dinner Menu for week commencing 20th May 

School Contact Details 

Telephone                            01923 227306                                                                                            
Email (School Office)                                                               admin@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk 

Email (Absence)                                                               absence@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason you must inform  

the school office by 9.30am explaining clearly the reason for the absence. 

Ve (Vegan) 

V (Vegetarian) 

  

  
Monday 

  

  
Tuesday 

  
Wednesday 

  
Thursday 

  
Friday 

  
RED 

Chicken Curry  Quorn Burger 
in a Bun (v) 

Turkey Roast with 
Sage & Onion   

Stuffing and Gravy 

Beef Lasagne Fish Fillet     
Fingers 

  
GREEN 

Homemade   
Sausage Roll 

(Ve) 

Rich Tomato 
Bolognese 

(Ve) 

Roast Quorn Fillet 
with Sage & Onion 
Stuffing & Gravy 

(V) 

Chipolata     
Sausages with 

Gravy (Ve) 

Classic Cheese 
and Tomato  
Pizza  (V) 

 
PURPLE 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato 

 
BLUE 

Cheese Spread 
Sandwich (V) 

Cheese     
Baguette (V) 

Tuna Roll Ham Sandwich Egg Roll (V) 
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